
   

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

LDF 

From: devcontrol 
Sent: 31 August 2017 12:07 
To: LDF 
Subject: FW: Comment on Planning Application  R18/105 

To: devcontrol 
Subject: Comment on Planning Application R18/105 

Appliction Number R18/105 

From: 
Sent: 31 August 2017 12:06 

Name: 

Address: 

UPRN:  

Telephone: 

Email: 

Comments: My concern about this application is access via red lane and the roads running 
between red lane and the A49. I use red lane both walking and in a car both of which are difficult 
and when on foot require walking in the road where there are no pavements. Birchdale road, that 
is already used as a rat run, has no pavements and in places is only wide enough for one car. The 
bridle way is a major amenity used by hundreds of walkers each week. Would the bridlway be 
maintained? Would Birchdale road be widened and resurfaced? 
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